
	
	
The	Presbyterian	Church	(U.S.A.)	has	endorsed	the	boycott	of	
Wendy’s,	launched	by	the	farmworker-led	Coalition	of	Immokalee	
Workers	(CIW).	Only	the	second	one	in	their	long	campaign,	the	
boycott	was	called	in	response	to	the	fast	food	company's	
decision	to	reject	the	Fair	Food	Program	–	a	worker-designed,	
proven	human	rights	program	that	is	preventing	violence,	wage	
theft,	sexual	assault,	and	slavery	in	the	Florida	tomato	industry	
and	beyond.		
	
Wendy's	stands	alone	in	its	refusal	to	join	the	Fair	Food	Program.	
Instead,	it	has	moved	much	of	its	tomato	purchasing	from	Florida	
to	a	supplier	in	Mexico	where	slavery	was	uncovered	in	2013.		
	
Presbyterians	are	joining	with	thousands	farmworkers,	students,	
and	people	of	faith	around	the	country	in	boycotting	Wendy’s	and	
pressuring	them	to	uphold	human	rights	and	do	right	by	
farmworkers	in	their	supply	chain.		
	
The	PC(USA)	and	its	predecessor	bodies	have	supported	fair	
wages	for	farmworkers,	the	right	for	farmworkers	to	bargain	
collectively,	and	a	variety	of	boycotts	over	the	last	century	as	a	
nonviolent	way	to	express	our	Christian	values	and	urge	social	
change.		Key	theological	statements	by	the	General	Assembly,	
such	as	“God’s	Work	in	Our	Hands”	(2005)	and	“Christian	Faith	
and	Economic	Justice”	(1984),	undergird	the	PC(USA)	Campaign	
for	Fair	Food’s	ongoing	work.	
	
Prayerfully	consider	actions	you	can	make	to	convince	Wendy's	
leadership	to	embrace	this	call	for	justice.	Pledge	and	actions	at:	
		

www.boycott-wendys.org	
www.pcusa.org/fairfood			
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